
 

LAW OFFICE OF GARY A. ABRAHAM
                                     

170 No. Second Street gabraham44@eznet.net
Allegany, New York  14706 www.garyabraham.com
716-372-1913; fax is same (please call first)

May 26, 2006
VIA E-MAIL & U.S.P.S.
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers
Buffalo District
1776 Niagara Street
Buffalo, New York 14207-3199

Attn: Scott L. Schlueter

Re: Supplements to Comments on Application of CWM Chemical Services for
a Wetland Fill Permit, Porter, Niagara County, NY

Dear Mr. Schlueter:

As I indicated in comments submitted to you yesterday on the above-referenced matter,
please accept the enclosed technical comments from Charles P. Rosenburg of Northern
Ecological Associates on this matter.

In addition, please apply the following errata to my comments submitted yesterday:

1. PAGE 2: Please strike “and operating at a reduced flow rate.” The County does not
sufficient information at this time to determine current waste receipts at CWM.

2. PAGE 2, PARAGRAPH HEADED “Project 2.”: The first occurrence of “Id.” should be
“Id., p. 3.”

3. PAGE 3, LAST FULL PARAGRAPH: Please replace “Id., p. 31” with “DRAFT SCOPING

DOCUMENT, p. 31.”

Finally, excerpts from the CWM Draft Scoping Document I included with yesterday’s
comments are missing one of the referenced pages. I enclosed a corrected attachment.

Sincerely,

Gary A. Abraham

gaa/encs.

cc: Steven J. Doleski, Regional Permit Administrator, NYSDEC w/encs.

Clyde Burmaster, Niagara County Legislature, w/encs.

John Ceretto, Niagara County Legislature, w/encs.

Paulette Kline, Niagara County Health Department, w/encs.


